Dear Clerk, The over sixties club has been running for five years now it started with 10 when I took over 4 years ago it now has 45 members up to the age of 92 ,for most of them it is the only time they leave the the house so for me as chairman I feel it is a great asset to the community with the help from 3 parish councillors we are able to take them out for events other than bingo and games .So I hope we will continue to make the parishioners of ockbrook and Borrowash proud of our achievement. once again Thankyou for your support . Chairman Doreen Webster